
           

Subject: Dear Warrington borough council, 

I am 
younger generation living in Lymm. 

Dear Warrington borough council, 
 I live in a beautiful part of Lymm. I would like to give you the general opinion of the 

Firstly, my opinion is that you should not build on the green areas in Lymm. This is because, we would like 
Lymm to stay as it is. Namely, fresh air, fresh green fields and a friendly community . 
Also, Lymm can't handle more people. This is because 1.There isn't enough roads to support the traffic the 
houses will bring 2. There aren't enough spaces in the schools since there are only four primary schools 
(Statham, Cherry tree, Oughtrington, Ravenbank) and one high school (Lymm high school) and even if you 
built another school (which would cost quite a lot ) it probably wouldn't support all the new children. 3.As well 
as this if you do decide to build houses on the green areas in Lymm them the rest of the kids in Lymm will have 
to spend the next ten or so years growing up in a building site.4.alsothere is one thing which I don't get, how 
come you are taking away farms which provide food just so you can add more people. That would mean less 
food, more people. 
5. When you build on this green area it cannot be reversed back to green land and in the future when we need 
more Greenland we can't just knock down the houses and make it green again. So if you build houses on the 
green belt then it will stay there permanently. 
I do hope you consider all of this and don't build on the green areas in Lymm because it is an awesome place. 

From 




